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Teachers & Classes 2023-24 
 

As this year comes to an end, we look forward to the next academic year. I am, therefore, pleased to announce 
our class teachers for September 2023. 

Year Group Class Teacher(s) 

EYFS1 Oak Tree Nursery Mrs H Hollands  
 
 

EYFS2 Acorn Mrs K Scott  
 
 

Year 1 Ash Miss R King 
 
 

Year 2 Cedar Mrs M Turnbull 
Mrs K Wright 
 

Year 3 Hazel Ms A Garton 
 
 

Year 4 Willow Mr C Wakeman 
 
 

Year 5 Beech Miss L James  
 
 

Year 6 Maple Mrs J Martindale 
 
 

 
Staff changes for 2023/24: 
I am sad to announce that Mr Mawdsley will be leaving us at the end of this term as he looks forward to starting 
his well-deserved retirement after over 30 years in education. He has made a great impact teaching at 
Woodlands on two occasions – the first in 2019 and then he joined us again in March 2022. His energetic and 
dynamic teaching has ensured that many children have benefited hugely from his time with us.  His humour and 
willingness to take on a new class/school mid-year in 2022 was greatly appreciated and we wish him well. 
 
I would like to welcome Mr Wakeman who will be joining us in September 2023 as the new Year 4 Class Teacher.  
 

Meet the new Teacher Arrangements:   
Pupils will spend time in their new class on the morning of Wednesday 5th July from 9.15am until the morning 
break. 
 
Kind regards 
Matthew Kitley 
Headteacher  


